
From: Rummel, Marsha 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 1:04 AM 
To: licensing 
Cc: Christianson, Eric 
Subject: FW: Atwood BP liquor license 
 

  

  

  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _    
From: Dan Rolfs [dwrolfs333@gmail.com] 

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2013 10:35 PM 

To: Rummel, Marsha 
Subject: Atwood BP liquor license 

 

 

 
Alder Rummel, 

 

 
I appreciate your opposition to the Atwood BP's application for a Class A license.  Your comments at the 

ALRC were spot on.  In particular, your point about the fact that the business made a promise to the 

neighborhood and if this is approved, people will just try and "wait it out" in the future.  Please continue 
to oppose this license approval.  Feel free to forward my comments on to the members of the ALRC. 

 
 

 
Thank you for your time and your service to the City. 

 
Regards, 

 
Dan Rolfs 

 
2805 Oakridge Ave 

 
 

  


